STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY anvo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE
GARREY CARRUTHERS 1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD

GOVERNOR AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
(505) 334-6178

December 3, 1987

Mr. John Rector

Union Texas Petroleum Corp.
375 US Highway 64
Farmington, NM 87401

Re: Jicarilla G # 8 G~02-26N-5W
Jicarilla J #23 A-25-26N-5W
Dear John:

Packer leakage retests on the referenced wells indicated
the G-8 has a packer or tubing leak.

In order to comply with Rule 112-A and the order authorizing

the multiple completion, you are hereby directed to initiate
immediate remedial activity. The J-23 was ok.

Yours,~truly, s

(" i ' 4 2 B )
Charles Gholson

Deputy 0Oil & Gas Inspector
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